
 
 
 

Construction Notice – Tree removals in Blackmud Creek 
 
Beginning on/around April 3, Ledcor, the Design-Build contractor for the project, will need 
to remove a mixture of trees, shrubs and vegetation in the Blackmud Creek Ravine, west of 
111 Street. This work is anticipated to take approximately two weeks and is necessary to 
prepare for the construction of the LRT bridge that will span the ravine. Please refer to the 
map below for details. 
 

 
 
Other Impacts 
 

● Work will occur on weekdays and Saturdays between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
● Pedestrians using the path adjacent to the work zone may be temporarily stopped to 

accommodate equipment and workers. 
● No traffic disruptions are expected during the work. 
● Efforts will be made to minimize noise, vibration and dust. Mitigation measures will 

be implemented to monitor and reduce these impacts. 
 
In accordance with the municipal Public Tree Bylaw, all tree removals will be conducted 
under the supervision of certified arborists. Ledcor acknowledges Edmontonians are 
passionate about trees and have a desire to maintain the city’s extensive urban canopy. The 
decision to remove a tree is never taken lightly. Once project construction is complete, new 

 

https://www.edmonton.ca/sites/default/files/public-files/assets/Bylaws/BL18825.pdf?cb=1724962731


 

vegetation including trees, native grassland, shrubs and flowers will be planted along 
portions of the alignment. 
 

For More Information 
 
City of Edmonton (general project inquiries) 
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw 
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
 
Ledcor Group of Companies (construction-specific inquiries) 
Email: capitallinesouth@ledcor.com 
Call: Capital Line South public inquiry line at 780-540-7013 (voicemail) 
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